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Friday 20th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 As part of our assemblies, next week we will be discussing Armed Forces Day (28th June 2025), 

what the Armed Forces are and do and why we think about them and all they do for us and those 

around the world. 

 To mark the day, next Friday (27th June), we are inviting any children who belong to a group who 

wear uniforms to wear that to school instead of their school uniform. So if your child attends a 

uniformed group such as Squirrels, Beavers, Rainbows, Brownies or any Cadet group and has a 

uniform then they can wear it to school on FRIDAY 27th JUNE. No sport kits please, ONLY 

uniforms. If your child doesn’t belong to a uniformed group then normal school uniform should be 

worn for the day please.  

 

Any questions, please talk to your child’s class teacher. 

 

With very best wishes. 

The HWIS Team 
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